
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16 April 2018 

National Energy 
Board 

Office national 
de l'energie 

 
Mr. Scott Angelle 
Director, Bureau of Safety and Environmental Enforcement 
Department of the Interior 
1849 C Street, NW 
Washington, D.C.   20240 

 
Dear Mr. Angelle: 

 
As you are likely aware, Canada's National Energy Board (NEB) and the Bureau of Safety and 
Environmental Enforcement (BSEE) have a longstanding relationship through such 
organizations as the International Regulator's Forum and the North American Regulators 
Working Group on Safety Culture. Consistent with that collaborative relationship, our 
organizations established a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) in 2013 that set out a 
framework for working together on opportunities of mutual interest. That MOU expired in 
February 2018. 

 
As discussed between our professional staff and yours, it seems administratively efficient and 
effective to describe our future relationship in the form of this letter in lieu of renewing the 
MOU. 

 
It is our desire that the NEB and BSEE continue to cooperate and share information on 
regulatory approaches, processes, best practices and other related matters (such as those noted 
above), and to seek additional opportunities for cooperation .Through such a relationship we 
anticipate mutual benefits in the promotion and enhancement of safety and environmental 
protection for the purpose of preventing harm. 

 
I and my staff look forward to our continued relationship with BSEE. Should you have any 
further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Keith Landra, NEB' s Chief Safety Officer. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 Original signed by 
 
Tracy Sletto 
Acting Executive Vice President, Regulatory 
 
c.c.:    Keith Landra, NEB 
           Julie Fleming, BSEE 

 
 
 

Suite 210, 517 Tenth Avenue SW 
Calgary, Alberta T2R OA8 

 
517, Dixieme Avenue S.-0.,bureau 21O 
Calgary (Alberta) T2R OA8 

 

Canada
 


